
 

ALONDRA PARK MULTI-BENEFIT STORMWATER CAPTURE PROJECT 

UPDATE 

 

Los Angeles County Public Works is pleased to announce the start of construction for 
the Alondra Park Multi-Benefit Stormwater Capture Project in the Unincorporated Los 
Angeles County community of El Camino Village. The project will enhance the existing 
Alondra Community Regional Park with construction of new stormwater infrastructure, 
soccer and multi-purpose fields, drought-tolerant landscaping, and renovation of two 
baseball fields. Construction is expected to be completed in early 2026. 
 
Local access through the construction zone will be managed with temporary traffic 
control measures to ensure the safety of motorists and construction crews on 
Manhattan Beach Boulevard between Osage and Cranbrook Avenues. Traffic impacts 
can be expected from May to December 2024. During this time, at least one lane in 
each direction will remain open to vehicular traffic. Motorists are encouraged to plan 
trips accordingly, allowing for extra travel time or consider alternate routes if possible.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding while we work to improve local water 
resilience and enhance recreational access. LA County Public Works will continue to 
update the community during the project.  
 
For project or traffic related questions, please contact Project Manager Mona Bitar at 
(323) 326-7473 and mbitar@dpw.lacounty.gov, or Lara Awad at (626) 300-4647 and 
lawad@dpw.lacounty.gov. Please visit the project website for more information at 
https://www.dpw.lacounty.gov/WMD/STWQ/AlondraPark.aspx.  
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